
 

    
   

 

 
 
 

  
 
 

  
   

   
    

 
  

    
 

          
 

  
 

         
              

            
      

                
          

 
 

    
               

        
 

               
       

         
 

               
 

 
 

    
 

 
 

 
  

 
 

March 21, 2017 

Via Electronic Submission 
Oklahoma Corporation Commission 
P.O. Box 52000 
Oklahoma City, OK 73152-2000 

Attn: Jason Chaplin 
Public Utilities Division 

RE: Notice of Intent to Construct a Windfarm in Ellis County, Oklahoma 

Dear Commission: 

Pursuant to Title 17, Section 160 of the Oklahoma Statutes (the Statute), this letter is a notification 
of intent to build a wind energy facility. We intend to erect Wind Turbine Generators (WTGs) 
and related facilities for the 25 Mile Creek Windfarm in Ellis County, Oklahoma (Project). The 
Project filed form 7460-1, Notice of Proposed Construction, with the Obstruction Evaluation 
Division of the Federal Aviation Administration (FAA), for each of 72 WTGs on March 16, 2017. 
The location of each WTG complies with the setback requirements outlined in section 160.20 of 
the Statute. 

A map indicating the proposed WTG locations filed with the FAA is included with this letter as 
Exhibit A. The data sheet that was submitted to the FAA along with the assigned ASN number for 
each turbine is included as Exhibit B. 

Concurrent with sending this notice to you, we are providing similar notice to the Ellis County 
Commissioners in accordance with section 160.21 of the Statute.  No Project facilities are located 
within an incorporated area of a municipality. 

Please file stamp a copy of this letter confirming your receipt and return to us a like copy. 

Sincerely, 

25 Mile Creek Windfarm LLC 

Joel Johnson, P.E. 
Managing Director 
joel@berrendoenergy.com 

1610 Wynkoop Street, Suite 105 
Denver, Colorado 80202 

(303) 415-0140 

mailto:joel@berrendoenergy.com

